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20 March 2019 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Signing of Grant Contract for Pumping station Project in Grenada 
 

The National Water and Sewerage Authority (NAWASA) of Grenada is set to receive US$67,223 from the 
Government of Japan to construct a water pump station to improve water supply in Blaize and its 
surrounding communities. 
 
The grant contract for this project, entitled “The Project for the Construction of Pumping Station” under 
the Japanese Government Grant Assistance for the Grass-roots Human Security Projects (GGP), was 
signed by Mr. Christopher Husbands, General Manager, on behalf of NAWASA on Tuesday 19 March 
2019, while Tatsuo Hirayama, Ambassador of Japan to Grenada, signed on behalf of his Government. 
Through the grant, NAWASA will embark upon the construction of a station to pump water from the 
water reservoir located in the community of Upper St. John/Carrière up to the nearby village of Blaize, 
helping to ensure a constant supply of safe and potable water to the approximately 250 residents of 
Blaize and its surrounding communities. 
 
The Government of Japan welcomes further opportunities to work with the Government and the People 
of Grenada, with a view to strengthening the bonds of friendship and mutual understanding between 
the two countries. 

 
Mr. Christopher Husbands, NAWASA General Manager, signs the grant contract 
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